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According to St. John Paul II, the vocation of all human persons is ultimately “the vocation to 
love”.1 The UST Hospital seeks to provide patients with the best diagnosis and treatment, done 
with utmost compassion and care, healing through science, healing with compassion. 
Compassion that promotes healing is essential to healthcare, and charity is universal to human 
persons. 
 
In line with the Rector’s agenda, particularly the advocacy on wellness of being, the University Is 
pleased to announce the availability of Wellness Packages offered by the UST Hospital (USTH).  
 
The packages include Wellness Package for Females (outpatient, A1, and A1+) and Wellness 
Package for Males (outpatient, B1, and B1+). Please see the attachments. 
 
University staff who wish to avail of the said wellness package may coordinate with the USTH 
Wellness Program Team or the UST Health Service for proper health assessment, advice on the 
suitability of the package, and the possibility of availing the University’s health benefits. The 
wellness packages are also offered to non-Thomasians. 
 
For more information, interested parties may call or message the USTH Information Center at 
+63(942)9744354 or through its social media accounts. 
 
UST Hospital is celebrating 76 years of Healthcare service, which is Exemplary, Appropriate, 
Responsive, and Thomasian. 

 

Thank you. 
             

 
FR. LOUIE R. CORONEL, O.P., EHL 
Secretary-General 

                                                     
1 St. John Paul II, Evangelium Vitae, 1995, paragraph 96. 
 



 

 
 

 
 



 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


